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School of Physical Education, 

January 13th,1921.
■

I

Dr J.A.Nicholson, 
Registrar,
McGill University.

Dear Dr Nicholson:

Your letter of December 15th asks for

the recommendations of the School of Physical Education 

on the draft scheme for the Physical Education Department.

The enclosed recommendations are the 

result of meetings in which Drs lamb and Harvey took part: 

but, as members of the Athletics Committee which submitted 

the draft to Corporation, they were unable to concur in 

these modifications.
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m Yours very truly,

(sgd. J.A.Dale,
E.
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Chairman)
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